
Attention Current 6th Grade Parents  

This program is designed especially for parents of students 
planning to attend Rose Hill Junior High in the fall of 2009 

Thursday, April 30 at 7 p.m. 

Ken Wong will present 

"Moving on UP to Junior High" 

Location:  Rose Hill Junior High School Theater 

The transition to junior high is a major change for students and parents. 

Adolescence and transitions create many challenges and new situations for 
all of us. Your student will need to learn to manage multiple teachers and 

new peer groups. You, the parents, will need to redefine your role as you 
guide your student to independent decision making.   

Don't cut the apron strings just yet.  
Come meet other incoming parents and learn how: 

 To lengthen the apron strings while your guide your student through this 
period of rapid growth and change 

 To improve communication with your student 

 To maintain connections with your student's junior high school & other 
parents in your school community   

Ken Wong, Director of Teen Programs for the City of Redmond is a 
passionate & dynamic speaker with more than 20 years of experience 

working with youth.   

Rose Hill Junior High School & the PTSA are co-hosting this important 

& informative program for parents. 

Light refreshments will be served 
 

For questions, please contact: 
 

Brenda Andrew, PTSA President, Rose Hill Junior High PTSA at 
BrendaAndrew@msn.com 

or 

mailto:BrendaAndrew@msn.com


Jodi Pollett, RHJH Office Manager at jpollett@lwsd.org 

mailto:jpollett@lwsd.org

